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Call or email WI Senators Ron Johnson and Tammy Baldwin to urge them to vote NO on
these bills!

  

  

MADISON - URGENT!  Our friends at Kids Forward (formerly Wis. Council on Children  and
Families) has alerted us that Tuesday the U.S. Senate will decide  whether to move forward with
their unpopular health care bill or vote to  repeal the Affordable Care Act with no plan to replace
it. Either option would result in thousands of Wisconsinites losing their health coverage:

  

--  The Better Care and Reconciliation Act (BCRA) would leave millions of  Americans without
access to affordable insurance, strangle Medicaid over  the next decade, and likely weaken
employer-based coverage.

  

--  The Obamacare Repeal Reconciliation Act (ORRA), which would repeal the  Affordable Care
Act without replacing it, would be even worse for  Wisconsin. 

 Please call or email our WI senators and urge them to vote NO on these bills!

      

Sen. Ron Johnson   (202) 224-5323
https://www.ronjohnson.senate.gov/public/index.cfm/email-the-senator

 Sen. Tammy Baldwin   (202) 224-5653
https://www.baldwin.senate.gov/feedback
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tel:%28202%29%20224-5323
http://lwvwi.us1.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=53c92fe1bd&amp;e=795f814ef7
tel:%28202%29%20224-5653
http://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=4591bb126f&amp;e=795f814ef7

